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Andy Bell

From: mnelson@kingventures.net _ ‘ W / § —
Sent: Tuesday, November 09, 2010 2:33 PM ‘ o . - 7
To: Andy. Bell ' W d»?‘( // /5 /

Cc: steve@sandcity.org; 'John E. King' ﬁ W
) s

Subject: Seawater Desalination Project

Andrew M. Bell

District Engineer , _
Monterey Peninsula Water Management District
5 Harris Court, Building G

Monterey, CA 93940

“Andy: I am the managing member of the Oyster Point Inn, LLC (owner of the Sterling Site, Sand City),
and as such can respond to your request for use of a portion of our property for your proposed desal
_project. Our project is totally designed and on the verge of submittal for a Coastal Permit and there is no
available area. But of even more import is that we've contracted with the City of Sand City for the
required domestic water service and we will do nothing to compromise that relationship.

Regards,

John E. King

. King Ventures

. 285 Bridge Street

San Luis Obispo, CA 93401
(805) 544-4444

11/10/2010



